Aspiration Respect Endeavour

Alderton Hill, Loughton, Essex IG10 3JA t: 020 8508 1173 e: office@rodingvalley.net www.rodingvalley.net



Headteacher: Mrs S Jenner Chief Executive Officer: Mr P Banks

23rd May 2023

Dear Parents and Carers

I am delighted to introduce myself to you as the new headteacher of Roding Valley High School. It is a privilege to have been appointed by the school governors and entrusted with taking over the job of leading such a fantastic school which has been so well led by Sharon Jenner over the past 7 years.

I first visited Roding Valley earlier this year and was immediately struck by the excellent relationships between staff and students and the dedication of all staff to ensuring that your children receive the best possible education.

I feel honoured to bring the experience I have gained across a number of schools across London to Roding Valley from September and look forward to working with an experienced and committed team of staff and governors to help build on the excellent work of the current leadership team and drive the school forward in the coming years.

As a parent of young children I am aware of how important it is to maintain strong communication with all stakeholders and will write to you in September to share details about the opportunities that all parents and carers will have to meet with myself and the senior leadership team, and I look forward to meeting many of you there. These events will take place at a number of different times in the hope that as many families as possible will have the opportunity to attend. As parents and carers, you make an important contribution to your children's achievements, and I'm excited to build on the strong relationship between you and the school.

Finally, I would like to wish all the year 11 and 13 students the very best in their ongoing public examinations and look forward to meeting students and the wider community in the Autumn Term.

Yours sincerely



Daniel Charlton



















